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I believe the vote by mail system works well for Oregonians.  I love the convenience 

of vote by mail.  I do not want to go back to standing in line to vote.  People's lives 

are busy.  I'm afraid people would skip voting if they had to take the time to drive to 

the polling place and stand in line.    


